
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue 30 Friday 10th May Mayfield Marvels 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield Community, 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

  

 

 

 

At Mayfield we talk to our children about the 
value ‘Inspire’.  

We talk to our children about inspirational 
people in different walks of life, with different 
experiences, from both the present and the 
past. We discuss how our actions can inspire 
others.  

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning:       
13.5.24) 

Monday:  Gymnastics 

Tuesday:  Athletics 

Wednesday: Hockey 

Thursday: Dodgeball 

Friday: Volleyball 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Mayfield, our Mission Statement is 
‘Learn from yesterday. Live for today. 
Hope for tomorrow.’ 

A few years ago, we worked with 
children, families, and staff to break 
down the words ‘Learn’, ‘Live’ and 
‘Hope’ into our values. 

These values underpin everything we 
do in school and provide a common 
language, understood by children and 
staff. 

Values include ‘love of all’, ‘empathy’, 
‘reflect’, ‘never give up’, ‘lead by 
example’ and ‘perseverance’.  

 

 

 

 

Our aim is to create fantastic learners at 
Mayfield and help children to become 
the best they can be and are meant to 
be.  

We encourage our children to live and 
breathe our values in and out of school.  

Each class has a Mayfield Marvel 
display, and when children model our 
values, they move up the display. We 
celebrate when we see the values in 
action and talk about the impact. When 
children demonstrate our values 
consistently, they become a Mayfield 
Marvel and earn their special badge.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Children took it in turns to hit the ball bowled by 
James and Joel.  

 

 

Thank you to Mr 
Hayes for 
organising the 
special cricket 
event and for 
helping to create 
some more 
Mayfield Magic 
Moments. Watch 
this space for the 
promotional 
cricket video, 
expected to be 
released in late 
August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Joel and James were filmed talking about cricket and 
how to inspire the next generation of athletes.  

 

 

 

 

 

In the afternoon, selected children shared their 
opinions and views on cricket, in front of a green 
screen in the sports hall. All children represented 
Mayfield wonderfully. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mayfield Primary School were incredibly blessed to 
host the ECB whilst they filmed promotional cricket 
videos. Children in Year 3 had snippets of their 
cricket sessions filmed, whilst Year 5 were joined in 
their sessions by Joel Harris (England Deaf 
Cricketer) and James Anderson (England's most 
successful wicket-taker).  

  

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Next week are the national 
Year Six Standard 
Attainment Tests (SATs). 

We are so proud of our 
children and the progress 
they have made this year. 
Good luck Year Six! 

 

 

Top left Reception loved being entomologists this week as they studied crickets, locusts, and leafhoppers. 
Top right Year Two have been learning about Rangoli patterns in art and how they are created. 
Bottom left More fabulous Mayfield Marvels in Year Three – leading by example on a daily basis. 
Bottom right Year Three have been fascinated by their learning on Tsunamis in Geography.  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

   

Thank you to Mrs Tyson, our 
Computing lead, for posting 
some useful information on 
our social media accounts 
about on-line safety.  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

‘Learn something new! See if you can learn to 
finger spell your name for Deaf Awareness 
Week. 20HPs for anyone who posts a video on 
our X page.’ (Mrs Tyson: SENDCO) 

 

 

 

 

We have been informed recently that Freya in Year 
Two will be helping to raise funds for the ‘Little 
Princess Trust’. Freya will give ‘Hair and Hope’ to 
young people with cancer by cutting off 30cm of her 
hair. (See poster for details). 

If you would like to support, you may like to donate 
at the main school office or through Freya’s Just 
Giving page.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery BB (1) Abdallah Mazan Nufhariat Fuad 

Nursery BB Amayah Smith  Archie Smith-Pitts 
Reception LA Lara Lafferty  Lola Lowrey 
Reception PS Alfie Coyne-Hewitt Shirley-Marie Williams 
Year One LH Lottie Gregg  Amy Dewhurst 

Year One WO Caleb Melia-Knox Piper Galloway 
Year Two HS Shazil Adnan Evie Milling 
Year Two SC Evie Morley Charlotte Mason 

Year Three ER Teddie-James Nolan  Nyla Mae Shaw 
Year Three ET Zimal Tahir Avianna McGarrell 
Year Four JS Brody Kershaw Ethan Makin 
Year Five JH Abigail Robb Eliza Siddall 
Year Six HD Bentley Westwood Darcy Taylor 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Paige Mannerson & Maiyah Biram O’Brien 

Oliver Hill & Francesca Tracey 

Kaiden Healey Edge & Lola Lowrey 

Shirley-Marie Williams & Jason Igboke 

 

 

 

Clayne Blainey & Hannah Quarmby 

Ralph Shearer & Finnegan 

Aaron Walker & Erin Mills 

Evie Morley & Harry Hampson 

Matthew Nkhunji & Ebony-Rose Dawson-Peace 

Nyah Young & Oliver Webb 

Hassan Zeeshan & Ruby Knott 

Harley-Jay Meah & Finley Poole 

Leon Robinson & Ahmad Zeshan 

 

Mrs 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

 

 

Trevell Kerwin 

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

Veronica 
Rymanowska 

 

  

 
  

Nursery BB (1): 

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 

Year One LH 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two SC 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(last week) 

 Attendance 
 

Punctuality 

Overall 93.6% 97.3% 
Nursery BB (1) 86.7% 99.3% 

Nursery BB 88.7% 97.4% 
Reception LA 91.3% 97.3% 
Reception PS 96.5% 98.0% 
Year One LH 92.4% 96.3% 

Year One WO 94.3% 99.3% 
Year Two HS 97.1% 97.9% 
Year Two SC 96.0% 97.8% 

Year Three ER 88.3% 97.8% 
Year Three ET 93.7% 99.7% 
Year Four JS 96.1% 95.3% 
Year Five JH 94.1% 98.5% 
Year Six HD 93.6% 97.9% 

 

97% and above 
Excellent 

 
95% to 97% 

Heading in the right direction                                              
but some improvement needed 

 91% to 95%  
Attendance is slipping: to be closely monitored 

 
90% or below 

Poor                                                                                         
(High numbers of children are persistently absent) 
 

 

 
13-
16.5.24 

Year Six National SATs Week (all children 
to be in school) 

15.5.24 Chaplain Ford Assembly (KS2) 
20.5.24 Year Two SATs Week 
22.5.24 Manchester City Girls' Football Festival 
23.5.24* Cricket tournament (Info to follow) 
24.5.24 End of Half-term Five 
3.6.24 Start of Half-term Six 
3.6.24 Yr5 at Blue Coat - Faith Day 

 
4.6.24 Class Photograph Day, including Yr6 

Individuals. 
7.6.24 Yr6 at Play Factore 

 
10.6.24 New to Reception Parent Welcome 

meeting (See letter from Miss Alderson) 
11.6.24 New to Nursery Parent Welcome meeting 

(See letter from Miss Alderson) 
11.6.24 Bench ball tournament (Info to follow) 
12.6.24 Nursery visit to Smithills Farm 
13.6.24 Yr5 Castleshaw residential (2 days) 
14.6.24 Reception visit to ‘Imagine That’. 
17.6.24 Sky Arts Week (Info to follow) 
18.6.24 Yr4 Linking Project (with Holy Rosary) 
21.6.24 Yr6 Cricket at Werneth (Info to follow) 
21.6.24 Summer Fair 
24.6.24 Yr5 visit to Manchester Police Museum 
27.6.24 Yr3 – Trip to Magna 
28.6.24 Yr4 – Trip to Chester Zoo 
2.7.24* Yr3/4 Triathlon (Info to follow) 
8.7.24 EYFS Sports Day – am (Info to follow) 

KS1 Sports Day – pm (Info to follow) 
9.7.24 Yr6 SATs results 
9.7.24 Yr2 – George Street Chapel visit 
10.7.24 KS2 Sports Day (Time tbc) 
12.7.24 Cranmer Games (Info to follow) 
18.7.24 End of Half-term Six 
19.7.24 Inset Day (Children not in school) 

*New events 

Thursday 19th October 3pm - 5pm and Friday 20th October 
8am - 9.30am.  

 

1st place 
 

Granite Green 

2nd place 
 

Vulcan Yellow 

3rd place 
 

Waverley Blue 

4th place 
 

Kingston Red 

 

1st place (Attendance) 

Year 2HS 

 

2nd place (Attendance) 

 RPS 

3rd place (Attendance) 

Year 4JS 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

So, what’s it like to be a pupil at Mayfield? 

 

A small number of spaces in EYFS & KS1 remain. Spread the word. 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher). 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham 
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The next ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ is: 
‘I can explain an idea clearly to somebody else’. ‘I can work independently for an extended period of 

time’. 
 

 

Nursery BB (1) 
 

Kara Shaw 
Nursery BB 

 
Elias Bickley  

Reception LA 
 

Eden Capper 
Reception PS 

 
Lewis Deakin 

Year One LH 
 

Harley Fogerty 
Year One WO 

 
Milo Haslam 

Year Two HS 
 

Ellie Cornwall 
Year Two SC 

 
Avaya Edwards 

Year Three ER 
 

Aleyah-Rose Da Silva 
Year Three ET 

 
Lea Worthington 

Year Four JS 
 

Jack Haughton 
Year Five JH 

 
Mia Kennedy 

Year Six HD 
 

Micheal Mullen-Akroyd 
 

 

 

 

 

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 

 

 

   


